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This exciting two-year transnational project  
is designed to train Community Educators  
who will be helping groups 
recognised as facing loneliness. 
 
Follow our progress via http://catlid.eu 
or reach out to us on Facebook.  

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Let us share with you a few facts about the CATLID C1 TRAIN THE TRAINER event which took place in 
January this year. This Joint Staff Training Event was carried out to present all five training modules to the 
partner representatives (both staff and trainers), collect feedback, suggest ultimate improvements based on the 
comments and train the future trainers on the course delivery.  
Additional aim was also to discuss the alternative ways we can adapt certain exercise to the online format 
keeping them equally engaging. 
 
 
 

        
 
     
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

                          

 

Those were three fantastic, engaging and insightful days 
full of brainstorming and knowledge sharing. We had a 
chance to go through the content of each training module, 
exchange the ideas and test some of the training activities 
and online tools. Although the agenda was quite tight and 
intense, we left the training happy, inspired and confident 
to kick off the pilot course for our Community Educators. 

 
 Trained the trainers on all five training modules 
 Shared the feedback and suggested 

improvements 
 Exchanged a lot of ideas and knowledge 
 Got trained on soft skills and tools required in 

virtual environment 
 Had lots of inspiring discussions 
 Tested some training activities 

… had fun and laughed a lot! 
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